
      May 28, 2020 

 

Dear Shareholder: 

This year’s Annual Shareholder Meeting will be held virtually on Monday, June 1st 

at 5:00 pm.  Although it is our strong preference to hold our annual meeting in 

person, due to COVID-19 we needed to make the meeting virtual.   

To attend our virtual Annual Shareholder Meeting, you will need to register in 

advance by clicking on the following link:   

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_9LT_ITDZSiKFSSDcmQ1GHw  

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information 

about joining the virtual Annual Meeting. 

We ask that you register in advance and log in at least 15 minutes prior to the 

meeting.   

We look forward to your attendance at the meeting. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

       James R. McLemore 
       Corporate Secretary 
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